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KANSAS GAS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY

THE ELECTAC COMPANY

CLENN L. NOESTER
vict Patssoamt . hucLEam

February 18, 1985

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nilclear Regulatory Comnission
Washington, D.C. 20555

KMLNRC 85-059
Ret Docket No. STN 50-482
Ref: Ietter KMLNRC 85-046, dated 3/30/85

from GEoester, KG&E, to HRDenton, NRC
Stibj: Integrity of System Outside contairunent

Likely to Contain Radioactive Material

Dear Mr. Denton:

'Ihe referenced letter provided Kansas Gas and Electric Conpany's
program to reduce leakage from those portions of systems outside
containment that could contain highly radioactive fluids during a
serious transient or accident. The reference stated that the
periodic visual inspection would be performed prior to initial
fuel load and once between each refueling. This letter is
submitted to report that the initial inspection has been
conpleted. The results of the inspection will be made available
to NRC IEE personnel at the Wolf Creek site.

Yours very truly,

??d
G enn L. Koester
Vice President - Nticlear

GJC: dab

xc: PO'Connor (2)
HBundy
NGt:ldemand -

DOhk$ho{ff \
eDP qf

\0

201 N. Market -mcMe, Kanoes -Mant Addrees: Po. Bor 200 i %IcMe, Karssee 67201 ':'j% ; Aree Code (316) N1-6461
%


